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 Term 2 Clownfish and Seahorses 
 
We hope that you had a wonderful, relaxing half term break. This term we are very 
excited to be looking at the topic of Space. 
 
English 
 
In English we will be reading ‘Beegu’,‘Bob Man on the Moon’ and other space stories. 
Later in the term we will be looking at information books about space. We will 
continue to use Talk 4 Writing in our English lessons and we will be writing character 
descriptions about Beegu. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maths 
 
In Maths this term we will develop our addition and subtraction skills. This will be 
followed across the term with 2D and 3D shape.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PE 
 
 
 
 
 

How You Can Help 
 
Please read with your child every day and talk with them about what they 
are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can 
they predict what will happen next?  
 
Please encourage your child to form their letters correctly when they are 

writing at home. If you are unsure about this please come and ask me.  

How You Can Help 
 

Please support your child with practising counting forwards and backwards 

from any number up to 100 and counting in 2s, 5s and 10s up to 50 and 

beyond.  

Please also practise putting numbers up to 50 in the correct order. 

http://www.okeanosgroup.com/blog/?p=1825
http://www.okeanosgroup.com/blog/?p=1825


  Rye Community Primary School 

“A Gateway to learning” 

 

 

Term 2 Clownfish and Seahorses  2 

 
 
Swimming 
 
Swimming will be on a Tuesday morning. Please ensure that your child brings their 
costume/ trunks and a towel to school. Clownfish will be in the pool from 9.30 am- 
10.30 am and Seahorses will be in the pool from 10.30am-11.30am.   
 
 

Please Help! 
 
We will be making space-themed vehicles this term and would be grateful for any 
recycled boxes and bottles. 

 

 
Please come along to our end of Zoom Moon 
topic celebration on Monday 16

th
  December 

from 2.15pm -2.45pm.  
 
 
Please ensure that if children are bringing money in to school, that it is brought in, in 
a named envelope, so that we can keep it safe.  
 
Please can you also provide your child with a drink bottle which they can refill with 
water during the school day.  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or queries.  
 
 
Miss Brewster and Mrs Coulson. 
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